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January 15, 2008 

The Honorable Richard Cheney 
President of the United States Senate 
Washington, DC  20515 

The Honorable Nancy Pelosi 
Speaker of the United States House of Representatives  
Washington, DC  20515 

Dear Mr. President and Madam Speaker: 

We are pleased to transmit to you “Transportation for 
Tomorrow:  Report of the National Surface Transportation Policy and 
Revenue Study Commission.”  With the submission of this report, the 
Commission has met the charge given under Section 1909 of the Safe, 
Accountable, Flexible, and Efficient Transportation Equity Act—A 
Legacy for Users (SAFETEA-LU).

An identical letter has been sent to the U.S. Senate Committee 
on Environment and Public Works, the U.S. Senate Committee on 
Banking, Housing, and Urban Affairs, the U.S. Senate Committee on 
Commerce, Science and Transportation, and the U.S. House of 
Representatives Committee on Transportation and Infrastructure. 

Sincerely yours, 

   
         Mary Peters              Jack Schenendorf 
   Chair                     Vice Chair 




